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Summer Gala Week Planned

On July 24,1794 John Stoughton, a
lieutenant in the King’s Army, received a
royal land grant constituting much of the
northern outlet of Lake George for his service
in the French and Indian War. He and his
family would settle on this land, thus starting
the history of the community of Ticonderoga.

Never a town to pass up a chance to
celebrate, Ticonderoga has commemorated
this event (and the Civil War &War of 1812)
for the past 2 years with “Ticonderoga the
First 250 Years”. This summer the celebration,
which has focused on preserving, sharing
and celebrating our common past, will be
culminated with a Gala Week.

This week, co-sponsored by Ticonderoga’s
Historical Society and Heritage Museum

Scholarship Awards Break the

Thirty-one members of the Class of 2013
had the opportunity to share the $17, 500
Alumni Association Scholarship Award pool.
These scholarships bring the total amount of
awards made since 2006, the first year of the
program, to $111,500.

Students who plan to attend college, technical
school, or enter military service may apply

and in cooperation with Fort Ticonderoga,
will include a daylong celebration in the
park ending with a Ruby Schooz Concert
and Fireworks on July 24th, our Alumni
Annual Awards Ceremony on Friday the

for the awards in May of their senior year.
Award amounts are determined by points a
student earns during his/her four years in high
school and are given for GPA, attendance,
good behavior, extracurricular activities,
community service, and family involvement in
school activities. Students receive their award
payments when they successfully complete
their first semester of college.

25th, Streetfest and our annual Alumni Golf
Tournament on the 26th, events at the fort, as
well as talks, slide shows and a street dance.

Mark your calendars for these events.
Other than the 4th of July, we can't think of
a better time to be in Ticonderoga!l Check
with Ticonderoga Chamber of Commerce at
www.ticonderogany.com for more details and
complete event listings.

Speaking of calendars, have you
purchased a “Ticonderoga, Celebrating 250
Years” calendar? These calendars (2013 &
2014) honor, celebrate, and remember many
people, places and things which have been
instrumental in the growth of Ticonderoga.
They can be purchased at Hancock House

Gift Shop (518-585-7868).

$100,000 Mark

This year's awards ranged from $310 to
$685, with an average award of $564. We
thank our alumni and friends for supporting
the Alumni Scholarship Program with their
donations.  We know the 307 graduating
seniors who have been awarded our
scholarships  since 2006 are especially
appreciative. Look for a few comments from
them in this newsletter.

“...thank you for making this scholarship possible and for your generosity toward the

Ticonderoga community. | hope fo represent the Ticonderoga Alumni Association Scholarship in

a positive manner and give back to my community as you have.”



Ninth Annual Awards Ceremony

It is hard to believe that since 2005
our association has honored 40 alumni
and 4 non-alumni recipients at our annual
awards ceremony traditionally held the
Friday of our golf tournament weekend.
We have been touched to celebrate the
career successes and/or community
service and special contributions to our
school community of these outstanding
alumni and non-alumni. For the second
year the 2013 ceremony was held in
the Banquet Room of the Ticonderoga
Best Western where attendees, including
former recipients, enjoyed beverages and
hors d’oeuvres. This event continues to
be free and open to the public. Excerpts
of the evening’s speeches follow.
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Peter Charboneau and Alumni Secretary Sharon Maneri

Distinguished
Alumni Awards

LtCol Peter Charboneau (Ret)

For the second time the association honored
an alumnus with a career in the Marine Corps
(Jim King in 2005). However, this time there
was one remarkable difference. Lieutenant
Colonel Peter Charboneau (Ref) was a
“mustang”, an enlisted man who worked his
way up the ranks to officer status. Less than
one percent of enlisted Marines reach the rank
of lieutenant colonel.

Peter was the seventh of eight children
and enlisted in the Marines following his
graduation in 1980. After enlisting in the
marines in 1982, Peter began his remarkable
climb up the ranks. He was soon involved in
the Hawk Missile system and continued to work
in ground radar and missile systems throughout
his career. Superiors noted “he was a gifted
natural leader who was dynamic, decisive,
and infelligent” and “a leader who possesses
an uncanny ability fo sell ideals and influence
others with great success.”
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Along the way, in addition to military
training, Peter also received an Associate of
Missile Technology Degree, a B.S. Degree
in  Management/Computer  Information
Technology, and a M.B.A. in Strategic
Management, all as an Honor Graduate. He
served three tours of combat duty in Iraq in
direct support of Operation Enduring Freedom
and Operation Iraqi Freedom.

Peter received numerous military honors
including Master Instructor of the Year, Officer
of the Year, several Commendation awards,
and two Meritorious Service Medals. In
2011 Peter was awarded our nation’s sixth
highest medal, the Legion of Merit, for his
exceptionally meritorious conduct in  the
performance of outstanding service and far
reaching contributions to the Air and Missile
Defense Community.

During this exemplary career he performed
the ultimate community service: almost 30

years of service to his country! Pefer is currently
Director of Thales-Raytheon Systems’ Battlefield
Radar Strategic Business Development.

Anne Burleigh McDonald
Anne Burleigh McDonald is the third

member of the Burleigh family to receive the
Distinguished Alumni Award, following in the
footsteps of her brother Tom and older sister
Virginia B. LaPointe. She graduated from
Russell Sage College and received her Master’s
Degree from SUNY Plattsburgh.

Anne began a career as a classroom teacher
which spanned 35 years, primarily as a
kindergarten teacher. She worked in the North
Colonie, Moriah, and Ticonderoga school
districts. ~ She was wellliked and respected
by both parents and co-workers. She is to be
commended for her role in starting the Young
5 Kindergarten Program in Ticonderoga.
Because of her diligence, many 5 year olds
have been given the opportunity to become
more ready for the regular school program and

more successful in later school years. Anne is a
member of Delta Kappa Gamma, an honorary
educational society.

She has also done extensive work in
regional, educational, professional, political,
and civic organizations. Anne has served
on the Independent Judicial Quadlification
Committee and was appointed by governors
to the Board overseeing the Great Sacandaga
Reservior and the Black River Regulatory
Board. She has also served on county and state
Republican Committees and as a National
Delegate.

At a more local level she is currently a
member of the North Country Community
College Board of Directors as well as its
Foundation Board. She is a member of the
local Heritage Museum'’s Board and Co-Chair
of the Fortifiers, a group of volunteers assisting
Ft. Ticonderoga’s annual fund drives. Anne was
also recently appointed to the Fort Ticonderoga
Board of Directors at a most important time
when new programs, activities, and policies
are being considered or instituted.

Along with her numerous accomplishments,
Anne and her husband John have raised three
children.  Her son John McDonald Jr. is the
current Superintendent of Ticonderoga Central
School District.

Special Service Awards

June E. Curtis

After graduating from THS in 1963, June
Curtis attended Albany State, graduating with
aB.A.in Liberal Arts. She stayed in the Albany
area and worked for AT&T for 34 years. She
took early retirement and worked for another
small telephone company before making the
decision to retire and return to Ticonderoga.

June enrolled in the Grant Institute and
became an accomplished grant writer. The
Ticonderoga Historical Society, Food Pantry,
Champlain Legacy Park, and Ticonderoga Arts
have all benefitted from her grant writing skills.



She also helped the fledgling Arts organization
receive their 501 ¢ 3 designation. A strong
supporter of the Arts, June was a member
of the former Arts Council for the Northern
Adirondacks Board. She also has been a
member of the Ticonderoga Area Cultural
Arts Initiative since its beginning, working to
promote cultural events in our area.

Her love of history is evident. She has
written many grants for the Hancock House
which have resulted in new exhibits and
special programs. She is most active in the
Adirondack History Center and serves on its
Program Committee and Board. She is also
a member of the Ticonderoga, the First 250
Years Committee which will hold its culminating
event, The Gala Week, this July. She enjoys
encouraging children’s love of history and
has served as a judge of History Day Student
Projects at Ft. Ticonderoga for several years.

Her advocacy of history and cultural arts
has been most beneficial to our community.
We commend her many accomplishments.

Susan (Roark) Liddell

Sue Liddell also graduated in 1963. Upon
graduation she aftended and graduated from
Adirondack Community College. She married

her high school sweetheart Dick. From this
time on her commitment to family, community,
and her religion has been most evident. Her
four children’s activities, sports, jobs, and
clubs became her activities and part of her
volunteer life. Her involvement in Cub Scout
leadership began when her boys were young
and continued long after they were no longer
members. She was a longtime member of the
THS Booster Club and active in forming the
sports Hall of Fame. When a son joined the
fort's Fife and Drum Corps, Sue joined as a fort
volunteer and continued for many years.

Sue’s volunteer work in the community has
been extensive. A mainstay of the Champlain
Valley Chorale for many years, she has also
supported the Ticonderoga Festival Guild as
a board member and as president. Although
not a player herself, she has become an
indispensable worker at local golf tournament
fundraisers.  The K of C and our Alumni
Association are most appreciative of her

tournament work. Sue is a current member of
the Alumni Association Board. We appreciate
her knowledge and wisdom and her willingness
to coordinate our bowling tournament the past
2 years.

Her faith manifests itself by her commitment
as Regent of the local Catholic Daughters of
America, participation in the Folk Group Choir,
and support of St. Mary’s Summer Festival.
Sue is also a faithful volunteer at most Knights
of Columbus activities and fundraisers.

She has found time to serve her community
for almost 40 years. Unpretentious, modest by
nature, and expecting no recognition for all her
good work, Sue Liddell is truly a local treasure.

Friend of Ticonderoga
High School Award
Deborah Breitenbach

Non-alumna Debbie Breitenbach is an
outstanding teacher whose love of students,

school, curriculum and community are evident.
She has worked in Ticonderoga High School
since 1979 as a secondary English teacher.

She has supported her school in numerous
ways. She has worked to develop/continue
school curriculum and academic excellence
through membership on Program Development,
Excellence and Accountability, and Building
Leadership Teams, and the Effective Schools
and Athletic Code of Conduct Committees.
She has also served as English Department Co-
Chair and Teachers Helping Students Advisor.

Her contributions to students are admirable.
She cares for, respects, and encourages
students, even continuing contact with them long
after they have graduated. She is a member
of the College for Every Student Committee
and National Honor Society Advisor for many
years. She was instrumental in the creation
and continuing success of the Senior Project
Program. As Quiz Bowl Team Advisor, she
involved students in area and even national
competitions.

That Debbie is an exceptional teacher is
exemplified by the awards she has received.
She received an Outstanding Teacher Award
from the University of Chicago and Teacher of
the Year Award from the Ticonderoga WalMart.
We are pleased to add our award to the list.
Deborah Breitenbach is truly an extraordinary
teacher who has made a difference in the lives
of her students!

Food Backpack Program Takes Oft

Two Ti Alumni, John and Joanne Wells Bartlett
(‘70 &'71), have worked with the local
Kiwanis Club and the Ticonderoga School
District to create a highly successful backpack
program that provides weekend food for area
elementary and middle school children.

The idea for the program started after
John heard the story of two local elementary
students who said they were not looking
forward to summer vacation fearing that
without the school’s lunch program they might
go hungry some days. Knowing that juvenile
hunger is a growing problem locally and in
America, they learned the Regional Food Bank
of Northeastern New York would provide
weekend food and menus for backpacks at a
cost of $167 per child for the school year. By
January 2013 enough money had been raised
to provide backpacks and food for 30 students
at Ticonderoga Elementary School.

In one year’s time, contributions from
individuals and organizations have allowed
the program to expand to provide food for

120 students, including Ti Middle School,

St. Mary’s, Putnam, and a satellite program
at Crown Point. John and Joanne have been
overwhelmed by the community support of
their undertaking. Grants have also been
utilized with the largest coming from Kiwanis
International Foundation ($7,500).

Kiwanians unload the food delivery at the
Armory, and the backpacks are packed by
local student service clubs weekly. On Fridays,
the backpacks are brought to the Ticonderoga
Elementary- Middle School by Kiwanis
members where Joanne, the school nurse,
supervises their distribution to students selected
by the school. Similar deliveries are made to
St. Mary’s and Putnam schools.

John sums up the reasons for the backpack
program very simply, “No child in America
should go hungry,” and “How can we expect
hungry kids to be good learners2” Anyone
wishing to help out, learn more or make a
donation may contact John at
ibartlett1 @nycap.rr.com



In Memory of

Paul Michael Joubert

Dick & Betty Ann Arthur
David & Peggy Baird

John & Joanne Bartlett
Wanita Blanchard

Steve & Sylvia Boyce

Bud & Pam Bresett

Leonard & Anne Charboneau

Joyce & Gerald Cooper
Doug & Barb Cossey

Alan Densmore
Stan Dickinson

Eleanor Erickson & Richard Hansen

Frank & Eileen Fontana

Kristen Glebus
Jerry & Barb Greer

Christian &Nancy Hansen
Julie, Pat, & Jay Hebert

Toby Herbert

Melvin & Anne Horowitz

Paul & Jane Ingrey

Lake George Steamboat Co.

Lazard Security
Dick & Sue Liddell

In Remembrance

The Alumni Association is especially
appreciative to continue to be
designated as the recipient of Memorial
Donations by the families of deceased
alumni. This year we were selected

to receive memorial donations in the
name of Richard (Dick)Arthur *56, Paul
Davidson (non-alumnus), Paul Michael
(PJ) Joubert *77, Douglas (Doug)
Nadeau *69, and Francis Nadeau “46.
We have received over 60 donations
in their names. We are honored to be
designated and thank their families for
directing memorial donations to our
Scholarship Funds.

We are listing the donations of two of
these deceased alumni below: Dick
Arthur and PJ Joubert. These men

spent the majority of their lives in
Ticonderoga, raised their children here,

and were well-known in the community.
They shared an exceptional love for
their hometown.

Dick was a familiar face downtown
as a pharmacist and owner of Arthur’s
Drug Store. He was also active on
many boards and served as Town
Councilman and Supervisor. In 2009
he was awarded the Ticonderoga
Alumni Association Distinguished
Alumni Award.

PJ Joubert was an outstanding athlete in
high school and was inducted into the
THS Athletic Hall of Fame. He spent
the majority of his career teaching and
coaching at Ticonderoga High School.
PJ was also well-known as a lifeguard
at Black Point Beach and as a pilot of
Mohican on Lake George.

In Memory of
Richard Arthur

Carolyn Malaney

Charles & Sharon Maneri
Anne & John McDonald
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Reale

James & Theresa Sharkey
Elliott Shaw Jr.

Ed & Cathy Stanilka
Maria Stitt
Terry & Beth Wright

Michael & Carolyn Andersen
Pat & Fran Arthur

Tony & Margo Bartolomeo
John Bottiroli

Steve & Sylvia Boyce

Paul & Mary Lloyd Burroughs
Joan & Jim Charboneau
Joyce & Gerald Cooper
Sara & Jim Guyette

Sally Hayes
Toby Herbert
Jean Hopkins

Carol & Greg Johnson
Dick & Sue Liddell
Carolyn Malaney
Charles & Sharon Maneri

John & Moira Park
Kenneth & Patricia Smith



Lost, Found, and Reunited

Two pieces of THS memorabilia were
recently returned to their original owners
and we were pleased to have a role in their
return. Last summer we received an email
from a sender who told us he found a 1953

THS ladies class ring in a cigar box his father
had given him. He wanted to return this ring
inscribed with the initials SAH to its owner.
Upon investigation, board members  found
a Shirley A. Holmes in the 1953 Yearbook
and her address and phone number listed

on information from the last Class of 1953
Reunion. Following a phone call to a very
surprised Shirley Hirt in Hudson, NY, the
ring was returned. She sent a wonderful
card thanking everyone for taking the time to
reunite her with the ring “she never thought
she would lay eyes on again.”

This winter, a board member attending
a local auction was surprised to see an
older Sentinel jacket embroidered with the
name “Deek” up for auction. The jacket
was purchased and the member set out to
confirm the owner. Upon seeing the jacket, a

Sentinel Support Fund Created

The Ticonderoga Alumni Association has
created a matching fund to help support
educational activities that might be cut during
difficult financial times.

Starting in the second semester of the
2013-14 school year, student and school
groups may apply for a matching grant
of up to $250 to help finance field trips,
programs, speakers, and other school
endorsed activities. To be eligible for
the match, applicants must provide the
Alumni Association Review Committee
with a description of the project and its
educational impact, project budget, and a

plan to raise the funds that the Association
will match. Besides funding valuable
projects, it is hoped applicants will learn
important organizational, planning, and
communication skills.

This year, $1000 has been set aside
for the Sentinel Support Fund. Money to
finance the initiative will come from revenues
from the Alumni Bowling Tournament and
any surpluses in the Alumni Association
administrative budget. Donations to the
Alumni Scholarship Fund will not be used for
this project

Thank you, Sentinel Grille, for donating a percentage of your

December 2013 profits to the Alumni Association. Your “Giving Back”
program has helped many local non-profits and is appreciated.

Pay With PayPal!

Want to make a contribution to Ticonderoga Alumni Association
through PayPal2 We will soon be accepting PayPal payments on
Visit us at www.ticonderogaalumni.org and look for
the PayPal logo. Click on the yellow “Donate” button and begin the
donation process. Many have asked for this service, and we look

our website.

forward to receiving our first “e-donations”.

Remember our association is recognized by the IRS as a
501 (c) (3) notfor-profit. All donations are fully tax-deductible.

stunned Bob (Robert C.) Dedrick managed to
ask, “Where did you get my jackete | lost it
a long time ago.” As the story unfolded, we
learned that Bob had received the jacket as
a gift from his parents in 1963 and had left
it when out one night in 1965. Fast forward
to 2013, the jacket is found in a bag of
clothes in the basement of a new resident
who lives near the high school. Not knowing
its significance but appreciating its age, the
resident brings it to be auctioned.

Bob plans to have the jacket cleaned, and
it will be hung in the Burleigh Luncheonette
owned by his sister Darlene. It will certainly
enhance the Ticonderoga memorabilia
already displayed at the restaurant. As Bob
states, “If it could only talk and tell the rest of
the story.” We are glad there was a happy
ending fo both stories.

Good Luck 2014
Graduates

We have learned the college plans
of two THS seniors. Exceptional track
star Jay Hebert has been accepted at
Harvard. We believe he may be the first
THS graduate or the first in recent history
to attend Harvard. Kylie Austin, an
outstanding soccer, basketball and softball
player, has been nominated for admission
to the Air Force Academy by Congressman
Bill Owens. Their opportunities reflect
the quality of education at our high
school. We wish them and all other 2014
graduates success as they start the next
phase of their life.

Matching Grants Appreciated!

Are you working for a company that offers matching grants for

employee or retiree donations to nonprofit organizations? In the past
2 years alone, the Alumni Scholarship Fund has been increased by

$3600 thanks to foundation matching grants. We appreciate these
foundations’ commitment to the education of students.

Applying for one of these grants can result in doubling your original
donation, and you will be given donor level credit for the total amount.

Please consider this type of donation for future donations. Thanks to
scholarship fund increases such as this, we have been able raise the

past few years

amount allocated for annual scholarship awards significantly in the

‘I am very grateful to have received the Ticonderoga Alumni Association Award.”



Thank You 2013 Donors!

Sentinel Honor
Circle
(Cumulative
Donations)

$10,000-519,999

Deborah (Clarke) Mars
Bridget (McDonald) Fawcett

$5,000-59,999

Michael and Sally Hayes
Sanford Morhouse

Andy and Julianne Russell

2013 Donations

Sentinel Circle
$1,000 and Up
Bridget Fawcett*
Sanford Morhouse*
Andy and Julianne Russell*
Takehiko & Regina Serai
Thomson Reuters Foundation*

Ethan Allen Circle
$500-5999
Keith Barber*
John & Joanne Bartlett*
Jim & Barbara Benjamin*
Thomas Burleigh*
Sally Hayes*
Paul & Jane Ingrey
Pete Lawson
Charles & Sharon (Vilardo) Maneri*

Black Watch Circle
$250-5499

William and Sandra Bolton*
Cari Boyce*
Paul Charboneau*
Walter Curtis*
John and Anne McDonald*
Peter and Lynne Reale*
Sentinel Grille
Patricia Shults
THS Honor Society & Quiz Bowl Team
Donna Shaw VanWirt*

Roger’s Rangers
$100-5249

Dick & Betty Arthur*
Sarah Aunchman & Ed Vosburg
Mark Baker
Joyce Martin Barker*
Tony & Margo Bartolomeo*
Richard & Marianne Bartlett
James Bessett*
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Carl & Naomi Bevilacqua, Sr.*
Thomas W. Blanchard*
Wanita Blanchard

Steve & Sylvia Boyce*

Bud and Pam Bresett*

Luella A. Broe

Sheridan & Elizabeth Burleigh
Paul & Mary Lloyd Burroughs*
Leonard & Anne Charboneau*
Kitty & John Connery*

Joyce & Gerald Cooper*
Kenneth & Mary Lou Cooper*
Laurie Cooper

Alan Densmore*

Bill Dickinson*

Darlene Dickinson *

Dean & Anita Dolbeck*
Patricia Dziuba*

Eleanor Erickson & Richard Hansen
Frank & Eileen Fontana

Gerald & Jean Forcier*

GE Foundation

Golden Manor Motel
Michael Gunning*

Christian & Nancy Hansen
Jane Havens

Jean Hopkins*

Phil and Tina Huestis*

Carol Bolton Johnson*

Key Bank Foundation

Lake George Steamboat Company
Virginia La Pointe*

Lazard Security

Bernard H. Leerkes*
Richard & Sue Liddell*
Carolyn Malaney*

Dave Mallon*

Barbara Jean & Dan Marriott*
Jim & Melanie Marshall*
Charles & Janet Maxwell
Chuck & Holly Moore*
Tom Morhouse*

Russell . Mott*

Richard Nadeau*

John & Gayle O’Bryan
John & Moira Park*

Teddi Pereau*

Shaine & Seanna Porter*
Mr. & Mrs. Anthony Reale*
Brandon Russell

Mark & Tina Russell*
Kathy & Ron Schubin

Elliott Shaw Jr. *

Maureen Stacy*

Maria Leerkes Stitt*
Michael & Jessica Mars Taylor*
Betty F. Thompson

David Trombley
Ticonderoga Kiwanis Club
Wagon Wheel Restaurant*
Robert & Pamela Whitford
Otto & Donna Wied

Lord Howe Circle

$50-599
Claire Alfano*

Michael & Carolyn Andersen*

Anonymous

Mary T. Arthur

Pat & Fran Arthur

LTC Edwin Breed

Jane Burleigh*

Nancy Burris

Class of 1950

Doug and Barb Cossey*

Nancy Lamb Countryman*

John & Dona Croto*
Bob & Annette Dedrick*
David Ferguson*
Stephanie Frazier

Chuck & Jackie Gijanto*
Kristen Glebus

Barb & Jerry Greer*
Peter & Nancy Gunning*
John Hamilton

Julie, Pat & Jay Hebert
Andrea (Toby) Herbert
Cecil & Anne Lamb*
Betty Jean LaRock*

John & Bonnie Leerkes*
Angela MacAlpine
Mary and Dean Mattison*
Edward Moore*

Ron & Claire Moore*
James & Shari O'Bryan
Dewey & Sandy O'Dell*
Vincent & Bonnie Perry*
Patricia (Trudeau) Pfeil*
Brian & Tracy Price

Kyle Pulliam*

Louise (Minnie Palmer) Ryan*

Elliott and Peg Shaw*
Carol Johnson Smith
Steve & Chris Stoddard*
June Sanders Taillon
John & Petrina teRiele
Susan (Price) Valaitis
James R. Williams
Mary Williams*
Terry & Beth Wright*

e
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*Indicates those who have been donors 3 of the last 4 years.

Champlain Circle

$1-549

Anonymous

David & Peggy Baird

Rick & Jean Bennett*

Ralph & Patricia Blowers*

Ronald & Sarita Berkenblit

John Bottiroli

Russ Bradley*

Joan & Jim Charboneau*

Gerald Crammond*

Lois Danzig

Stan Dickinson

Rita Forgette Gordon*

John Gonyea*

Kenneth & Karen Griffin

Burley & Betty Henry

Joan Hier*

James & Carol Hirst*

Melvin & Anne Horowitz

Kevin & Jane Kuhl*

Melvin & Kathy White Liddell

Norrell & Jeanette Meehan

Genevieve Pozzouli Merriam

Marilyn Moses Meserve

Linda Varmette Mjaatvedt

Randy & Peggy (Thompson) Moore*

Carolyn Smith Morris

Fred & Gilda Namer*

Michael Jerry O’Connor

Robert & Carol Palandrani *

Kimberley Powers*

Frank & Patty Price*

Jamie Rockhill*

James &Theresa Sharkey

Kenneth & Patricia Smith*

Edward & Cathy Stanilka

Linda Thompson

Theresa & Ernest Tobin

Grace Trombley*

Alan & Ruth Wemett

Agnes & Rolland Yaw*

Every attempt has been made to correctly list our donors.

Please contact Joyce Cooper (518 585-2640) should there be an error.




Memorial Donations

In Memory of Bill, Diane, and Michael Arthur
—MARY T. ARTHUR

In Memory of Kim and Michelle Arthur
—DICK & BETTY ANN ARTHUR

In Memory of Karl & Dorothy Blanchard
—LOIS B. DANZIG

In Memory of Francis & Norma Barber,
Glennis & Aleta Barber, Jennifer Ann Barber,
Norman & Pearl Nadeau

—KEITH BARBER

In Memory of Esther Lape Breed
—LTC. EDWIN BREED

In Memory of Earl Bemis
—THE CLASS OF 1950

In Memory of Jane Morhouse Breiseth
—GOLDEN MANOR MOTEL
JOHN & ALISON LANKENAU
VIRGINIA LAPOINTE
CHARLES & SHARON VILARDO MANERI
JOHN AND MOIRA PARK
TAKEHIKO AND REGINA SERAI
OTTO AND DONNA WIED

In Memory of Evelyn Burleigh
—JANE BURLEIGH

In Memory of George, Margaret,
and David Burroughs
—PAUL AND LLOYD BURROUGHS

In Memory of Donald and Alma Bush
—JAMES AND MELANIE MARSHALL

In Memory of Shirley Synder Carey ‘54
—NANCY BURRIS

In Memory of Arthur Charboneau
—ANGELA MACALPINE

In Memory of Melvin Charboneau
—PAUL CHARBONEAU

In Memory of Albert Contois and
Jeannette Poulos Spinelli
—CLAIRE ALFANO

In Memory of Duane Crammond
—RON AND CLAIRE MOORE

In Memory of T.C. Cronin and J.P. Gunning
—STEPHANIE FRAZIER
MICHAEL J. GUNNING

In Memory of Paul Davidson
—ANONYMOUS
CAROLYN MALANEY
CHARLES & SHARON (VILARDO) MANERI
ANNE & JOHN MCDONALD
TICONDEROGA KIWANIS CLUB

In Memory of Donald B. &
Robert W. Dedrick and Gilbert Barker
—JOYCE (DEDRICK) MARTIN BARKER

In Memory of Robert W. & Anita Dedrick
and Renee Hamel
—ROBERT AND ANNETTE DEDRICK

In Memory of Joan Dillon, Evelyn Porter
& Walter R. Porter Jr.
—ROBERT & PAMELA WHITFORD

In Memory of David Diskin
—MARY AND DEAN MATTISON

In Memory of Jeanne (Pearson) Dumbleton
—SUSAN (PRICE) VALAITIS

In Memory of Mary Fortino
—GENEVIEVE MERRIAM

In Memory of James Frazier
—STEPHANIE FRAZIER
MICHAEL J. GUNNING
VIRGINIA LAPOINTE
CHUCK AND HOLLY MOORE

In Memory of Fred Gonyeq,
Karl LaPointe, & Dominic Panacia Jr.
—TOM BLANCHARD

In Memory of Miss Irene Hall
—GERALD AND JEAN FORCIER

In Memory of Michael C. Hayes
—SALLY HAYES

In Memory of Mildred (Milly Ladd) Hunt ‘57
—GERALD CRAMMOND
JOHN GONYEA
JERRY O'CONNOR

In Memory of Shannon Renee James
& Benjamin Paul Long
—CARL AND NAOMI BEVILACQUA, SR.

In Memory of Ronnie LaMarque
—JIM AND BARBARA BENJAMIN

In Memory of Ed LaRock
—BETTY JEAN LAROCK

In Memory of Tom Lawson
—VIRGINIA LAPOINTE

In Memory of James M. Lonergan
and Lawrence B. Lonergan
—VINCENT AND BONNIE PERRY

In Memory of Thomas W. Malaney
—MICHAEL & CAROLYN MALANEY

In Memory of Evelyn Mischenko
and Stanley Varmette
—PATRICIA DZIUBA
LINDA VARMETTE MJAATVEDT

In Memory of Frank R. Moore
—EDWARD MOORE

In Memory of Vernon Moore ‘41
—CAROLYN MALANEY

In Memory of Marion & Edmund Morette
—KATHY AND RON SCHUBIN

In Memory of George I. Mott
—RUSSELL MOTT

In Memory of Doug Nadeau
—JOAN & JIM CHARBONEAU
MR. & MRS. DICK LIDDELL

CAROLYN MALANEY
CHARLES & SHARON MANERI
RICHARD A. NADEAU

ALAN AND RUTH WEMETT

In Memory of Francis Nadeau
—RONALD & SARITA BERKENBLIT

PAUL & MARY LLOYD BURROUGHS
LAURIE COOPER
KENNETH & KAREN GRIFFIN
BURLEY AND BETTY HENRY
CHARLES & SHARON MANERI
NORRELL & JEANETTE MEEHAN

In Memory of Charles Perkins Sr. & Jr.
—ANONYMOUS

In Memory of Andy Powvorznik
—JIM AND JOAN CHARBONEAU

In Memory of Mary Gail Russell
—ANDY AND JULIANNE RUSSELL

In Memory of Jeffrey Francis Shaw
—ELLIOTT AND PEG SHAW
DONNA SHAW VAN WIRT

In Memory of Cynthia Sisson
—SUSAN (PRICE) VALAITIS
ROBERT & PAMELA WHITFORD

In Memory of Gertrude & E. G. Smith
—CAROLYN SMITH MORRIS

In Memory of Mason & Etta Smith
—KENNETH & PATRICIA A. SMITH

In Memory of Carlton Stacy
—MAUREEN STACY

In Memory of Mary Tennien
—JAMES BESSETT

In Memory of Thomas E. Thompson
—BETTY F. THOMPSON

In Memory of Robert R. Towndrow
—CAROL & GREGORY JOHNSON

In Memory of Dr. William and Helen Vilardo
and Dr. Ray C. Beers
—CHARLES AND SHARON MANERI

In Memory of Kraig White ‘65
—JOE AND KATHY (WHITE) LIDDELL

In Memory of Kathy (LaRock) Woods
—KEVIN & JANE KUHL
Honorary Gifts

In Honor of Bill Krauss’s 90th Birthday
— PAUL & MARY LLOYD BURROUGHS




ALUMNI GOLF TOURNAMENT 2013

The early morning fog slowly rolled down the
valley and revealed another beautiful summer
day in the Adirondacks. Filled with great
expectations, 100 plus golfers scurried down
the paths and scattered quickly to begin the
13th annual Friends of Ticonderoga Alumni

The prizes were plentiful and unique. The
Michigan hot dogs on the 10th tee added a
tasty touch to the fun and excitement. Cheers
and laughter echoed back to the clubhouse as

nn

birdies” flew”” and even eagles appeared on
scorecards. There was no doubt that a good
time was enjoyed by alll

The alumni board is appreciative

the continuing community support is very
encouraging. This annual fun filled tournament
always takes place at the Ticonderoga Country
Club on the last Saturday in July. Why not
schedule a vacation, or mini reunion, or just
a visit back home and join us this year? We
welcome all players.

of the support demonstrated by the
large turnout of players, as well as
the substantial financial commitments
made by our sponsors. As we strive to
make our scholarships more financially

ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Golf Tournament.

meaningful to the graduating seniors,

2013 Bowling Tournament

Eighty-four bowlers participated in the
second annual “Strikes for Students”
bowling tournament held at Adirondack
Lanes in March 2013. Four-person teams
of adults, children, or a combination of
both competed in the 9-pin no tap format.
Once again, some participants bowled on
more than one team. We appreciate their
support. Top-scoring teams were awarded
prizes and students awarded medals.
Even those who were not the top scorers
enjoyed the day as they supported fellow
players and the Alumni Association. We

look forward to more participants in this
year’s tournament on March 8 and 9.

We thank all who participated in our
second tournament, especially our prize
donors and volunteers who made the
tournament possible. Special thanks go
to Donna Fleury, Brian Mattison, Chris
Pelerin, and Michelle Hood who donated
back their Strike Pool and 50/50 winnings.
All proceeds from the tournament benefited
the Ticonderoga Alumni Association and
our new Sentinel Support Fund.

“Thank you again for your generosity and support.

| promise you | will work my very hardest and one day

give something back to others as you have so generously

and graciously given to me.”

JOYCE GALLANT COOPER 59
PRESIDENT

SALLY (WICKES) HAYES ‘58
VICE PRESIDENT

SHARON (VILARDO) MANERI ‘60
SECRETARY

ANNE (VAN HOESEN) CHARBONEAU ‘83
TREASURER

OOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOOD

BETTY ANN (POND) ARTHUR ‘59
STEVE BOYCE ‘64

JOAN (QUESNEL) CHARBONEAU 59
ROBERT (BOB) DEDRICK ‘65

SUE (ROARK) LIDDELL ‘63

JOHN MCDONALD ‘84 (EX-OFFICIO)
CHARLES (CHUCK) MOORE ‘68

JAY WELLS 98

Would you like to join us as we continue
our mission2 We currently have a vacancy
on our Board of Directors. Moreover,
volunteers to help us on our various
committees and events are always welcome
and appreciated. If you would like to help
in any way, please contact Joyce at
518-585-2640.
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